TO: Rabbi Jung FROM: Rabbi Lamm

RE: Agenda Cabinet Meeting

The following items concern services and you may want to comment on them to me before I raise them at the Cabinet Meeting.

- 1. The new Cantor. I would like to do away with the cantorial robe, and have him wear formalclothing, the same as the Rabbis and officers.
- 2. A reminder to the officers that each must wear a kittel on High Holidays.
- 3. Discuss, once again, the long Yizkor reading on Yom Kippur, and possibly schedule an official recess, thus hopefully avoiding the situation whereby most of the congregation is absent during the Avodah and most of Minchah.
- 4. Simchat Torah: a new system is very much needed to avoid the chaos that prevails at present. Instead of calling up members by reading off the list, perhaps a system whereby we distribute cards on a first-come first-serve basis.

Please do let me know your feelings about these matters.